Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]

From: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 8:19 AM
To: Bob Sampson (robert.sampson@centurylink.com); Steve Parker (steven.parker4

@centurylink.com); Phil Williams (phil.williams@centurylink.com); Dan Miers
(dmiers@cityofindianola.com); Todd Kielkopf; jeff Klocko (jeff@netins.com); Greg Smith
(greg_smith@kindermorgan.com); stephen.bonczkowski@verizon.com; Ryan Schaffer
(rschaffer@mediacomcc.com); Kitchen, Austin T; 'Peggy Crabbs'

Subject: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91

You were sent a set of plans and request for your final work plans for relocation on the above
mentioned project in October. | need to have this returned to me by Thursday January 10,
2013. I sent you an ftp site for you to review the plans again. Thank you.
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